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The Board of Trustees recognizes that other groups or organizations, both public 

and private, may, from time to time, have goals that are, or are presented to be 

complementary to those of the Library.  However, it is the policy of the Library to minimize 

entanglement with other groups or organizations.  The Board of Trustees hereby states 

its position that the decisions and actions of other groups or organizations shall not be 

considered the decisions or actions of the Board of Trustees or the Library unless the 

Board adopts a resolution expressly and explicitly ratifying such decisions or actions. 

 

This policy may be waived by the Board or the Library Director, and involvement 

with outside groups or organizations allowed, when, in their discretion, it is in the best 

interests of the Library to do so.  


